
Liverpool City Council: Letter to the
Chief Executive of Liverpool City
Council inviting representations on a
revised intervention package

Letter to the Chief Executive of Liverpool City Council, in response to the
fourth report from commissioners. The letter invites representations on the
proposed return of some functions to the council and a revised set of Di…
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